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Subject: RE: Right to Know Request - 821 W SHAMOKIN ST
 

 
Hello,
 
I did not find here in my office to the best of my knowledge any open/pending/expired permits on the property 821 W. Shamokin St. I also did not
find any fines or liens on this property as well.
As for if there are any code violations/fines due that information would have to come from Light-Heigel & Associates (www.light-heigel.com).
 
Thank you,
 
Jody Patton
Administrative Secretary
Zerbe Township Municipal Building
570-797-1974
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